
 March 2015

Dear Learning Tree Families,

We are excited to announce our spring fundraiser! The Learning Tree 
Preschool will “Walk Across America” for the second year in a row. Not only 
will this raise funds for our school, but it will promote health and wellness as 
well as geography skills for our students.

The event will kick off on April 13, 2015 and end on May 8, 2015. All money 
will be due on May 15, 2015. 

Each class will run/walk laps in the gymnasium and each lap will cover a 
specific distance which will equal states covered on the map. A large map 
will be hung on the wall of the gym and each class will have a labeled tennis 
shoe that they can move across the country.

We are asking that each child request pledges from friends and family - any 
amount is appreciated! Families can collect donations anytime during now 
and the four-week time frame. Prizes will be awarded to the top earning 
students and classes!

YMCA members will also have the opportunity to participate with a $20 
donation. Thirty minutes of physical activity will equal one state covered. A 
board in the lobby will track members’ progress. The member that covers 
the most states will also win a prize.

Please email ltpcops@gmail with any questions. 

We look forward to finishing out the year with a successful, fun event!

Sincerely,

The Committee Of Parents


